
NEWS OF HOPE 
May 2017 

• Church Office—926-5536  Hours: Wednesday & Thursday  10am-4pm 
• Email:  newhopespokane@aol.com 
• Web site:  www.newhopechristiancenter.com 
• “Like us” on Facebook 
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A Father’s Prayer 
She looks up at me with beautiful brown eyes 

Her heart smiles, and she calls me father. 

Heavenly Father have mercy on me, 

I so often fail to show her the Father she needs to see. 

How poorly do I imitate 

The Father in Heaven she needs to know. 

May my precious one see beyond my own loving heart, 

To see and experience love beyond compare, 

From the heart of God   

 
Written by one of our New Hope Family members 

June 18th 

May 14th 

 

 

Please begin to collect 
your donations for our 

sale. The proceeds assist 
our youth with Summer 

Camp expenses.   

We are looking for items 
in good condition...no 
tears or rips, broken 

pieces or soiled areas, 
please.   

 

 

You may begin bringing 
items in the last of May.  
Please leave large items 
for the week of the sale. 

We could use help in 
marking & preparing 

items for the sale during 
the week of the sale.  

Contact Kim Brake if you 
could help—991-3567.     

Hours of the Sale: 

Friday, June 23rd—8am-6pm 

Saturday, June 24th—8am-2pm 

 Our church will be open on Thursday May 4th from 10am-4pm 
as we honor our National Day of Prayer.  Please join with   
believers all across our country as we seek God for His      

direction and healing for our nation.  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our Young Adults meet on Tuesday evenings at 
7pm.  This provides a great time for connecting,  

hanging out and sharing their lives with one   
another.  Also, there’s time set aside for       

spiritual discovery.        
Singles & marrieds, ages 18-29 (who do not have 

children) are invited to attend.   
Leaders:  Dave & Rachael Hunt  (995-2055) 
Location:  Dave & Rachael’s residence.            
      (Maps at the Info Center in the foyer)              

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Pastor Jim leads this study giving 
straight answers to honest    

questions about God, the Bible  
& Christianity.  These answers 
will satisfy the honest doubts 

that every believer can experi-
ence now & then.  It will equip us 

to explain the intellectual         
justification for our faith in     

everyday language.  
Location:  The Church 

Wednesday evenings @ 7pm 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Donzi Hunt continues their LIFE 
Group study of THE BONDAGE 

BREAKER.  This study reveals the 
whys and hows of spiritual war-
fare and exposes Satan’s battle 
for your mind.  The BONDAGE 
BREAKER shares the powerful 
truth that will break even the 

most stubborn habits or private 
sins.   

Location:  Pastor Lee & Donzi’s  
10720 E 19th Ave. Spokane Valley 

Wednesday evenings @ 7pm   

Tuesday Evenings at 7:00pm   

Wednesday Evenings at 7:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Larry Marsh leads this study 
which details how many         

emotions lead to anger &   
many emotions follow from it.       
Discover if you are a “spewer”, 

“leaker” or a “stuffer”.   
 

Location:  Brazzle’s Residence 
9818 E Princeton Ave. Spokane   

Wednesday evenings @ 7pm 

Part 2
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Wednesday, June 7th @ 6:30pm 
 

 
 

We are bringing all of our LIFE Groups together for an evening of fun, food and  
fellowship.  We also invite any of our New Hope family to join with us for a great 
time of connection.  This will be our little “family reunion” before our summer 

break, so please join us.  We will resume our LIFE Groups in the fall.             

Last Potluck  

before Fall. 

Summer Schedule  

LIFE Groups 
LIFE Groups conclude for summer 
break on June 7th with a potluck.           

Will resume in the fall. 
 

          Team KIDS 
Will break for summer      
following their meeting on 
June 7th.  They will      
resume on Wednesdays @ 7pm in the fall. 

 

             SMW-Sunday Morning Workout 
            (our interactive Bible Study) 

Our last class is on June 4th until our fall 
schedule is in place.   

             Youth Group 
Our Youth Group will continue 
thru the summer meeting on 
Wednesdays @ 7pm in the MPR.  

 

       Sunday Morning Prayer 
We will continue meeting for prayer in             
the summer.  Our time will change to 9:15am.  

 

 
 

Praise Team Sunday AM Rehearsals 
We will meet for rehearsals at 9:00am in the 
summer instead of 8:00am.    

  
 
 
 

 

Help Needed for Yard Maintenance 
 

It’s that time of year and we are looking for help 
with our lawn maintenance.  If you can help with 

mowing, weeding, or pruning, please sign-up at the 
Information Center.  Thank you so much! 

 Sound Board 
Fundraising 

Project 
Our present sound board is used and unfortunately, 
has lost several needed channels.  It will take about 
$2500 to be able to purchase a new board and cords.  
Our praise team and sound personnel would be thrilled 
to have a new board so if you can help us, please mark 
your tithing envelope “sound” with your gift.  Thanks!  



 

 
 
 
 

•Check out the latest updates 

•Get the sermon podcasts 
•“Like us” on Facebook 

                          

             

Please join us in prayer for this urgent 
need in our Team KIDS Ministry.  If you love 

children and would like to serve in this 
area of ministry, please see Pastor Jim or 

Belinda.  You may also sign-up at the         
Information Center in the foyer.  Thank 
you for your prayerful consideration! 

Our Youth are being bombarded with every possible challenge against their faith! That is why it is so 
important that they connect with other believers for encouragement and friendship.  God’s Word 
teaches us how we can stand strong in our faith and exhorts us to meet together regularly for this 
encouragement.  Our Wednesday evening Youth Group provides that for them along with teaching and 
training in the principles of God’s Word.  Our Youth Group continues to meet during the summer so 
let’s make that a priority among our summer activities.  Wednesdays, in the MP Room @ 7pm is the 
place to be!         

 

August 7th-10th 

Camp registrations will remain at $190. 
 

Camp provides a wonderful opportunity to 
impact the lives of our Youth by providing a 
scholarship or partial scholarship for them.  
Thank you for your prayers and support.    

All Youth attending 6th grade in the fall thru 
the ages of our senior graduates are invited 
to participate in our Summer Camp!  It is a 

time of fantastic fun, building loving relation-
ships and growing closer to God.  For many, 

these times are life-changing.     

 

Our Team KIDS meet on Wednesday       
evenings at 7pm.  The last meeting          

before our summer break is June 7th. 

Begin to save now and make plans so that you won’t miss our  
Annual Women’s Retreat.  What a time we have enjoying one   

another and the inspiration we receive in the teaching, our small 
groups and in God’s presence.  You can tuck away $6.30 a week 
(the price of a Starbucks) or $29 a month & be all set by September 
7th.  We try to off-set the full cost of our retreat by our fund-

raisers so the cost to you this year is $145.  That price includes 
2 nights lodging and 7 meals.  If you wish, you can make pay-
ments at the Information Center with cash, by check or card.   

Please join with us in prayer for our retreat as we consider what 
God has planned for us.   

www.newhopechristiancenter.com 

“Women of Worth” 

Women’s Retreat 

September 7th-9th 

 

May 19th—6:30-9:00pm 
All Youth invited to this night of fun!  

We will meet in the MP Room. 

Our Team Kids 
Ministry needs 
teachers for 

the fall 


